Newark Archbishop
Congratulates League,
Encourages Support

Archdiocese of Newark
Most Reverend Theodore E. McCarrick
Archbishop of Newark

Archdiocese of Newark

Dear Dr. Donochue:

I have been speaking to the bishops of New Jersey at our
Provincial meeting and encouraging them to support the work of
the Catholic League in their own dioceses.

[ am very grateful for the encouragement and example which we
see in the work of the Catholic League.

For that reason, I am happy to make a personal contribution in
the amount of $1,000 for a life membership in the League.

Please keep me and the bishops of New Jersey alerted to the pro-
gram of the League and do not be afraid to ask for our cooperation
in any of the important concerns in which the League is involved.

With congratulations to you on the courageous and thoughtful
positions which you make in the sense of our Church and with
kind personal regards, [ am

Faithfully yours in Christ,

J—T’W o T

Most Reverend Theodore E. McCarrick
Archbishop of Newark
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